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Thank you to those who have already responded. As a follow-up to the previously issued invite, please 
note WE ARE NOT REQUESTING PRICING AT THIS TIME. We are requesting you read the 
following project info and respond accordingly.  
  
In effort to announce this upcoming project, we are currently requesting your response to determine your 
interest in the project. Please respond by accepting or declining this project invitation to allow us to 
establish our communication plan as the project moves forward. If you accept, we will continue to update 
you on major schedule milestones. If you decline, we will remove you from any future communications 
regarding the project. We will continue to communicate updates through Building Connected as the 
project moves forward. We hope this allows you to plan your resources accordingly. If you have any 
questions related to the project, please feel free to submit a message through Building Connected.  
  
Please update your Building Connected profile if your company is classified as a local Pensacola 
contractor, DBE, HUB, MBE, SBE and/or WBE. Also if you have not recently updated your company info 
in our database, please update your company info by visiting https://www.brasfieldgorrie.com/trade-
partners/. If you were invited to a bid package that is not in-line with your expertise, please let us know 
the specific scopes of work you are interested in, so we may accurately communicate with you moving 
forward. 
  
Baptist Health Care Corporation's Brent Lane Hospital will be a new state-of-the-art hospital and medical 
office building located on Brent Lane at I-110 in Pensacola, Florida. The current scope of work includes a 
new 518,000 square foot, seven (7) story main hospital, new 25,000 square foot central energy plant, 
140,000 square foot, four (4) story medical office building and a Behavioral Health Hospital. The 
proposed plan provides for the buildout of 260 licensed beds on a 57-acre site.  
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Preliminary Project Schedule: 
Design/Permitting: Now - May 2020 
Sitework: June 2020 Start 
Buildings: December 2020 - April 2023 
  
Preliminary Preconstruction Schedule: 
Concept Budgeting: Now - March 2020 
Schematic Pricing: April 2020 (We anticipate the award of specialty trade contractors to begin 
occurring after this date.) 
Design Development: TBD 
100% CD's: TBD 
  
Contacts: 
Preconstruction Lead: Eric Gunn 
Preconstruction Team: Joe Jacobs 
Preconstruction Team: Kathy McNutt 
Senior Project Manager: Lee Thompson 
  
Thank you for your participation and interest in our exciting project! 
  
If you are interested in the project please email your contact info to the attention of Eric Gunn at 
egunn@brasfieldgorrie.com and Kathy McNutt at kmcnutt@brasfieldgorrie.com  

 


